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Johnny Raymond <jfray2009@live.com>
Monday, February 15, 2010 10:59 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir:
As a trader, I request the above reference not be implemented. Traders are able to manage their
own accounts as regulations now allow. The government should not become involved in dictating to
individuals how to manage their own funds and accounts.

Johnny Raymond
208 15th Avenue
Canyon, TX 79015


